
27th May, 2008

Michelle O’Byrne MP
Minister for Environment
GPO Box 1470
Hobart
Tasmania.   7001

Dear Ms O’Byrne,

Forrest Industries Smoke

Thank you for your letter today.

You make mention of a standard the forestry industry is trialing and you state that you
support this trial and have contributed to the development of the standard.

i) Can you please provide me with a copy of this standard,

And

ii) Can you please advise me who were parties to the development of this
standard and when was it produced.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

(signed)

Clive M. Stott


